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Happy Independence 

Day!!!  

Thursday, July 4th, 2013 the 

NEA will be closed in honor of 

the holiday.  

If you didnôt make it to this yearôs Annual Meeting - judging by 

the numbers many of you didnôt - here is what you missed. 

We ate a fantastic meal, prepared by Terri Goddard and her 

team. Louie Hammer won a whole home surge suppression 

system, numerous members received door prizes ranging from 

gift cards to Walmart, Cabelaôs, local merchants as well as 

regular Visa gift cards for purchases wherever one chooses, to 

electric items from NEA vendors who donated electric cords, 

saws, a TV and much more. The winning ticket for the $500.00 

cash drawing was not present so, next year it will increase to 

$600.00. 

Incumbents Jack Hammond, Kenny DeGering and David 

Keener each were re-elected to the Board of Directors to repre-

sent their respective district for another three (3) year term. 

Business, old and new, was discussed and reports were given 

by Tri-State CEO Ken Anderson, WREA Executive Director 

Shawn Taylor, NEA Manager Ken Ceaglske, NEA Secretary/

Treasurer David Keener & NEA Board President John Hester. 

Scholarships were announced and awarded to winners & those 

in attendance gave brief statements of acceptance.   

Long-term Director Jack Hammond was recognized for his forty 

(40) years of service; Sean Howe and Lee Potter were 

awarded their five (5) year service pens. 

We are seeking your input for next yearôs Annual Meeting. If 

you have thoughts on how to improve attendance, we want to 

hear about it. Annual Meeting is intended for our member's 

benefit. What would the membership like to see happen with 

Annual Meeting? What do you want out of this yearly event? 

Call us or write us at the NEA headquarters: 800-322-0544 or 

307-334-3221, PO Box 697 Lusk, WY 82225. 
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Upper Left: NEA Master Electrician Brian Keithly 

and WREA Executive Director Shawn Taylor in line 

for supper. 

Top Right: Retired NEA Director John Bruch with 

wife, Pat Bruch. 

Lower Left: Boone Montana wearing his ñkoozie 

boots.ò The koozies were given out by Keith Emmer-

son from Tri-State G&T. 

Bottom Right: Scholarship Winner in attendance 

with their award certificates. Ian Zerbe, Meggan 

Federle, and Zachary Stephens.  
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